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Rebekah Msuya-Collison

hayterag@hay.net; Sandy Becker; bdietrich@dietricheng.com
Carroll Municipal Drain

To the Mayor and Council of South Huron,

With regards to the Carroll Municipal Drain, it is my understanding that the farmers involved
would like to see this drain completed in 2018. My bid was accepted under the terms of
completion being June 2019. However, since there are been a request to complete this drain
this year | am in agreement to allow A.G. Hayter to complete the project as long as it is
understood by all that Parker & Parker is not in breach of contract and that the certified
cheque be returned to us as soon as possible. We also would like to make sure that is does
not prohibit us from bidding on future tenders.

Thank you,
Wayne Cook

Parker & Parker Ltd.
CT Environmental Ltd.
Ph: 519-236-7390
Fax: 519-236-4147



